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June 11, 2018 

9:00 a.m. 
 
 
 

I. Call to Order 

II. Minutes – May 14, 2018 

III. Wholesaler Distributors, Sections 6, 7 and 10 

IV. Next meeting – July 9, 2018, Sections 11, 12, 13, 14, 17 and 18 

V. Adjournment 

 
 



Kentucky Board of Pharmacy 

Hazardous Drug Compounding Committee 

125 Holmes Street 
Frankfort KY 40601 

June 11, 2018 

MINUTES 

Chair Matt Martin called the meeting to order at 9:03 a.m. Members present: Barb Jolly, Alyson Roby, Jennifer 
Grove and Paul Daniels. Members absent: Chris Harlow, John Carver and Trenika Mitchell. Staff: Larry Hadley, 
Cheryl Lalonde and Darla Sayre. Guests: Jason Lyddane, St Joseph Hospital; Don Kupper, New Vitalis Pharmacy; 
Robin Walters, Pikeville Medical Center; Mark Glasper, KPHA and Bob Oakley. 

On motion by Mr. Daniels, seconded by Dr. Grove, the minutes of the May 14, 2018 meeting were approved. 

Trenika Mitchell joined the meeting at 9:12 a.m.  

Section 6: Dr. Martin stated that he has reached out to the wholesaler organization and received no response. 
After discussion, it was determined to leave as is due to this being a suggestion instead of a requirement. 

Section 7: Dr. Jolly stated that this method was not much different from present policies. Her concern was the 
additional HVAC cost to allow for the additional PPE gear. Dr. Martin was concerned that the cost of 
disposable gowns and gloves if they must be changed after each use rather than each shift. Dr. Jolly stated 
that these concerns could be addressed in the facility SOPs.  

Section 10: Dr. Jolly stated that while PPE gear was suggested during unpacking it did not specify which gear 
was required. The wording suggested that each HD should be immediately taken the storage area upon 
unpacking. She believes this was intended to be immediately after the entire shipment has been unpacked. 
Mr. Daniels asked hospital personnel in the audience if their shipments are mixed or shipped separately. Ms. 
Walters stated that they use separate accounts so that all their shipments are separated by department; 
however, HDs are received mixed if on the same order. Dr. Grove stated that the use of separate POs is not 
feasible for every facility. She noted that recent shipments received a separate tote is used for HDs. Dr. Jolly 
believes that this concern may also be addressed by facility SOPs. She inquired from the audience how they 
established their SOPs. Mr. Oakley stated that a work group was formed to review USP 795, 797 and 800 for 
their SOPs. Dr. Kupper stated that for small organizations there are SOP templates available to purchase and 
then modify for specific facility use and procedure. Mr. Hadley inquired about the compliance of wholesale 
distributors. Mr. Oakley stated that the wholesale distributors were not consistent in the method of shipping 
HDs. Consistency in shipping methods would allow for more developed SOPs. 

Dr. Mitchell suggested that the committee look at Sections 13 and 14 since time allows. Dr. Martin stated that 
any concerns for decisions from these sections could be addressed at the next meeting.  

Section 13: Dr. Martin noted that USP 800 references both USP 795 and USP 797. Dr. Grove suggested adding 
wording that specifically references the version that Kentucky has adopted into law. Dr. Martin questioned 
why a hood was not required when dealing with powder. Dr. Grove stated that they no longer crush or split 
tablets for patients but as an alternative provide the patient with a device for home use. Dr. Jolly suggested 
that this issue may be addressed by facility SOPs and proper training of personnel.  



Section 14: Dr. Jolly raised concern regarding patient perception of pharmacy personal in PPE. The PPE could 
be intimidating and be a concern of the patient’s safety. Dr. Mitchell suggested that this may be used as an 
educational opportunity for the patient stressing the importance of proper handling in the home.  

Dr. Martin noted the following agenda items for upcoming meetings. 
 
 July 9, 2018  Sections 11, 12, 17 and 18 
 August 13, 2018 Wrapup 

On motion by Dr. Jolly, seconded by Dr. Mitchell and passed unanimously, Dr. Martin adjourned at 9:52 a.m.  

 


